
LIGHTING THE WAY TO SAVINGS
Roseville Electric, your community owned electric utility, is giving customers an 
opportunity to try the newest LED lighting technology for FREE!

Beginning May 15, 2013, Roseville Electric customers can exchange an old, 
incandescent light bulb for a new, more efficient LED bulb - a $27 value!  Supplies 
are limited, so hurry down to get your new bulb while supplies last!

Bring your incandescent bulb to the Roseville Utility Exploration Center, 1501 
Pleasant Grove Blvd., in Mahany Park.  The Utility Exploration Center is open  
10 a.m. - 5 p.m., Tuesday - Saturday.

CFL (compact fluorescent light) bulbs and candelabras are  
not eligible for exchange and will not be accepted.

(916) 79-POWER (797-6937)
www.roseville.ca.us/LEDexchangePhilips LED 423491



2013 LED LIGHT BULB EXCHANGE

Roseville Electric Utility Account Number: __ __ __ __ __ __ -- __ __ __ __ __

name on account

home address

Roseville, CA

Complete this LED Exchange card and receive a FREE energy efficient LED bulb when you turn in 
an incandescent bulb.  Limit 1 LED bulb per household.  This offer is available to Roseville residents 
with active Roseville Electric utility accounts.

Program open while supplies last.  This program may be modified or terminated without prior notice.  
Roseville Electric makes no representation as to the safety, reliability and/or efficiency of the lighting equipment 
or components.  Visit www.roseville.ca.us/LEDexchange for information and conditions.

** Please be prepared to show your most recent utility bill

For Utility Exploration Center Staff  
Only -- Please Leave Blank

Account number verified

Number of lights received

Utility Exploration Center  
staff initials


